
City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Date: March 15, 2022 

To: Mayor and Members of the City Council 

From: Councilwoman Suzie Price, Third District 

Subject: Community Concert Featuring the Ace Band 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Increase appropriations in the General Fund Group in the City Manager Department by 
$3,750, offset by the Third Council District One-time District Priority Funds transferred 
from the Citywide Activities Department to the Office of Special Events and Filming for a 
community concert scheduled for April 3, 2022; and, 

Decrease appropriations in the General Fund Group in the Citywide Activities Department 
by $3,750 to offset a transfer to the City Manager Department.  

INTRODUCTION: 

Community concerts have become a staple of both spring and summer in Long Beach. 
As we have seen countless restrictions applied to community events and gatherings over 
the past two years, the opportunity to host a community concert in our fantastic Long 
Beach Parks is an important way for residents to enjoy our city in a positive community 
focused way. The benefits community concerts have by creating an event for families, 
friends, and neighbors to spend time together, is an important part of community 
development and building neighborhoods. With these clear City priorities in mind, it is 
appropriate for the City to support this event. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

No Financial Management review was able to be conducted due to the urgency and time 
sensitivity of this item 

STATEMENT OF URGENCY: 

Funding is sought prior to the event which is being held April 3, 2022. 
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